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B395 .G4435 2014                                                                 
  Goldstein, Rebecca.  Plato at the Googleplex : why philosophy won't go 
away.   
    New York : Pantheon, [2014]                                                  
                                                                                 
B430.A5 T413 2004                                                                
  Aristotle.  The Nicomachean ethics.  Further revised edition.  London ; New    
    York : Penguin Books, 2004.                                                  
                                                                                 
BD111 .G38 2013                                                                  
  Gaston, Sean, author.  The concept of world from Kant to Derrida.  London :    
    Rowman & Littlefield International, [2013]                                   
                                                                                 
BF503 .O94 2014                                                                  
  Oxford handbook of human motivation.  New York : Oxford University Press,      
    2014.                                                                        
                                                                                 
BF637.C45 A33 2013                                                               
  Adler, Ronald B.  Interplay : the process of interpersonal communication.      
    Twelfth edition.  New Yor : Oxford University Press, 2013.                   
                                                                                 
BF637.C45 C78 2012                                                               
  Crucial conversations : tools for talking when stakes are high.  2nd ed.       
    New York : McGraw-Hill, 2012.                                                
                                                                                 
BF720.S53 J37 2014                                                               
  Jassey, Lewis.  The newborn sleep book : a simple, proven method for           
    training your new baby to sleep through the night.  First Edition.  New      
    York, New York : Penguin Group, 2014.                                        
                                                                                 
BJ1012 .E8958 2010                                                               
  Ethics : the essential writings.  Modern Library Paperback Edition.  New       
    York : Modern Library, 2010.                                                 
                                                                                 
BL312 .C75 2013                                                                  
  Critical survey of mythology and folklore. World mythology.  Ipswich, 
Mass.:   
    Salem Press ; Amenia, NY : Grey House Publishing, 2013.                      
                                                                                 
BL628.7 .K87 2014                                                                
  Kurtz, Ernest.  Experiencing spirituality : finding meaning through            
    storytelling.  New York : Jeremy P. Tarcher/Penguin, [2014]                  
                                                                                 
BR115.L32 C477 2014                                                              
  Christian scholarship in the twenty-first century : prospects and perils.      
    Grand Rapids, Michigan : William B. Eerdmans Publishing Company, [2014]      
                                                                                 
BT303.2 .O98 2014                                                                



  Outcalt, Todd, author.  The other Jesus : stories from world religions.        
    Lanham : Rowman & Littlefield, [2014]                                        
                                                                                 
BV4596.A2 H64 2014                                                               
  Holcomb, Justin S.  Is it my fault? : hope and healing for those suffering     
    domestic violence.  Chicago : Moody Publishers, [2014]                       
                                                                                 
CS15.5 .W64 2002                                                                 
  Wolfman, Ira.  Climbing your family tree : online and offline genealogy for    
    kids : the official Ellis Island handbook.  New York : Workman Publishing    
    Company, Inc., 2002.                                                         
                                                                                 
CS16 .M376 2005                                                                  
  McClure, Rhonda R.  Tracing your family history.  Lincolnwood, Illinois :      
    Publications International, 2005.                                            
                                                                                 
CS16 .S646 2010                                                                  
  Smolenyak, Megan.  Who do you think you are? : the essential guide to          
    tracing your family history.  New York : Penguin Books, 2010, 2009.          
                                                                                 
CS21 .W37 2005                                                                   
  Warner, Janine.  Creating family Web sites for dummies.  First edition.        
    Hoboken, New Jersey : Wiley Publishing. Inc., 2005.                          
                                                                                 
D523 .R43 2014                                                                   
  Reynolds, David.  The long shadow : the legacies of the Great War in the       
    twentieth century.  First American edition.  New York : W.W. Norton &        
    Company, 2014.                                                               
                                                                                 
D744 .I34 2010                                                                   
  If the Allies had fallen : sixty alternate scenarios of World War II.  New     
    York, NY : Skyhorse Pub., c2010.                                             
                                                                                 
D810.S2 J33 2014                                                                 
  Jacobsen, Annie.  Operation Paperclip : the secret intelligence program to     
    bring Nazi scientists to America.  First edition.  New York : Little,        
    Brown and Company, 2014.                                                     
                                                                                 
DA260 .L34 2013                                                                  
  Langley, Philippa.  The king's grave : the discovery of Richard III's lost     
    burial place and the clues it holds.  First U.S. Edition.  New York : St.    
    Martin's Press, 2013.                                                        
                                                                                 
DG258.5 .S76 2010                                                                
  Stothard, Peter.  Spartacus road : a journey though ancient Italy.  New        
    York : Overlook, 2010.                                                       
                                                                                 
DG315 .K65 2007                                                                  
  Kousoulas, D. George.  The life and times of Constantine the Great : the       
    first Christian emperor.  2nd ed.  [S.l.] : [Booksurge?], c2007.             
                                                                                 
DS554.83.P65 S53 2005                                                            
  Short, Philip.  Pol Pot : anatomy of a nightmare.  1st American ed.  New       
    York : Henry Holt, 2005.                                                     
                                                                                 
E99.C5 L375 2002                                                                 
  Lennon, Rachal Mills.  Tracing ancestors among the Five Civilized Tribes :     



    Southeastern Indians prior to Removal.  Baltimore, Maryland : 
Genealogical   
    Publishing Co., Inc. 2002.                                                   
                                                                                 
E181 .M6986 2012                                                                 
  Millett, Allan Reed.  For the common defense : a military history of the       
    United States from 1607 to 2012.  3rd ed., Free Press trade pbk. ed.  New    
    York : Free Press, 2012.                                                     
                                                                                 
E185.86 .V34 1997                                                                
  Van Deburg, William L.  Black Camelot : African-American culture heroes in     
    their times, 1960-1980.  Chicago : University of Chicago Press, 1997.        
                                                                                 
E185.97.R63 G66 2013                                                             
  Goodman, Jordan.  Paul Robeson : a watched man.  London ; New York : Verso,    
    2013.                                                                        
                                                                                 
E187 .E96 2013                                                                   
  Exploration & colonial America (1492-1755).  Ipswich, Massachusetts : Salem    
    Press, a division of EBSCO Publishing, [2013]                                
                                                                                 
E661 .E447 2014                                                                  
  The emergence of modern America (1874-1917).  [First edition].  Ipswich,       
    Massachusetts : Salem Press, a division of EBSCO Information Services ;      
    Amenia, NY : Grey House Publishing, [2014]                                   
                                                                                 
E876 .B97 2014                                                                   
  Byrne, Malcolm, author.  Iran-Contra : Reagan's scandal and the unchecked      
    abuse of presidential power.  Lawrence, Kansas : University Press of         
    Kansas, [2014]                                                               
                                                                                 
E902 .B353 2013                                                                  
  Baker, Peter.  Days of fire : Bush and Cheney in the White House.  First       
    edition.  New York: Doubleday, [2013]                                        
                                                                                 
F1923 .T7 2002                                                                   
  Beard, J. R.  The life of Toussaint L'Ouverture : the negro patriot of 
Hayti.  
    First edition.  Seattle : Inkling Books, 2002.                               
                                                                                 
G245 .M38 2008                                                                   
  McVicker, Mary Frech.  Women adventurers,1750-1900 : a biographical            
    dictionary, with excerpts from selected travel writings.  Jefferson, 
N.C.:   
    McFarland & Co., c2008.                                                      
                                                                                 
GR72.3 .G67 2012                                                                 
  Gottschall, Jonathan.  The storytelling animal : how stories make us human.    
    Boston : Houghton Mifflin Harcourt, 2012.                                    
                                                                                 
GT76 .T43 2014                                                                   
  They do what? : a cultural encyclopedia of extraordinary and exotic customs    
    from around the world.  Santa Barbara, California : ABC-CLIO, 2014.          
                                                                                 
GT605 .E35 2015                                                                  
  Ethnic dress in the United States : a cultural encyclopedia.  Lanham,          
    Maryland : Rowman & Littlefield, [2015]                                      



                                                                                 
GT2345 .D46 2014                                                                 
  DeMello, Margo.  Inked : tattoos and body art around the world.  Santa         
    Barbara, California : ABC-CLIO, 2014.                                        
                                                                                 
GV709 .S74 2014                                                                  
  Steidinger, Joan, author.  Sisterhood in sports : how female athletes          
    collaborate and compete.  Lanham ; Boulder ; New York ; London : Rowman &    
    Littlefield, [2014]                                                          
                                                                                 
GV865.J48 O27 2012                                                               
  O'Connor, Ian.  The captain : the journey of Derek Jeter.  Boston : Mariner    
    Books, 2012.                                                                 
                                                                                 
GV942.7.B432 R43 2014                                                            
  Reavis, Tracey Savell.  The life and career of David Beckham : football        
    legend, cultural icon.  Lanham, Md : Rowman & Littlefield, [2014]            
                                                                                 
GV1594 .A52 2010                                                                 
  Ambrosio, Nora.  Learning about dance : dance as an art form & 
entertainment.  
    Sixth edition.  Dubuque, Iowa : Kendall/Hunt, c2010.                         
                                                                                 
GV1751 .S49 2008                                                                 
  Silvester, Victor.  Modern ballroom dancing.  [Alcester, England : Thomson     
    Press, 2008]                                                                 
                                                                                 
HB62 .L36 2014                                                                   
  Lanchester, John, author.  How to speak money : what the money people say--    
    and what it really means.  First American edition.  New York, NY : W. W.     
    Norton & Company, 2014.                                                      
                                                                                 
HB171 .C484 2014                                                                 
  Chang, Ha-Joon, author.  Economics : the user's guide.  First U.S. edition.    
    New York, NY : Bloomsbury Press, 2014.                                       
                                                                                 
HB171 .W54 2010                                                                  
  Wheelan, Charles J.  Naked economics : undressing the dismal science.  
Fully   
    revised and updated.  New York : W. W. Norton, c2010.                        
                                                                                 
HB3717 2008 .G337 2014                                                           
  Galbraith, James K.  The end of normal : the great crisis and the future of    
    growth.  First Simon & Schuster hardcover edition.  New York : Simon &       
    Schuster, 2014.                                                              
                                                                                 
HB3743 .E53 2014                                                                 
  Encyclopedia of American recessions and depressions.  Santa Barbara,           
    California : ABC-CLIO, [2014]                                                
                                                                                 
HD62.5 .T525 2014                                                                
  Thiel, Peter A.  Zero to one : notes on startups, or how to build the 
future.  
    New York : Crown Business, [2014]                                            
                                                                                 
HD1382.5 .M295 2012                                                              
  McElroy, Ken.  The ABCs of real estate investing : the secrets of finding      



    hidden profits most investors miss.  1st BZK Press edition.  Minden,         
    Nevada: BZK Press, LLC, 2012.                                                
                                                                                 
HD7105.45.U6 R87 2014                                                            
  Russell, James W.  Social insecurity : 401(k)s and the retirement crisis.      
    Boston : Beacon Press, [2014]                                                
                                                                                 
HD9502.U54 E5763 2013                                                            
  McLean, Bethany.  The smartest guys in the room : the amazing rise and         
    scandalous fall of Enron.  10th anniversary edition.  New York, New York 
:   
    Portfolio/Penguin, 2013.                                                     
                                                                                 
HD9696.S44 I566 2014                                                             
  Malone, Michael S.  The Intel trinity : how Robert Noyce, Gordon Moore, and    
    Andy Grove built the world's most important company.  First edition.  New    
    York, NY : Harper Business, an imprint of HarperCollins Publishers, 
[2014]   
                                                                                 
HD9696.8.U64 G66647 2014                                                         
  Schmidt, Eric, author.  Google : how Google works.  First edition.  New        
    York : Grand Central Publishing, 2014.                                       
                                                                                 
HD9710.U54 A637 2014                                                             
  Rothfeder, Jeffrey.  Driving Honda : inside the world's most innovative car    
    company.  New York : Portfolio, [2014]                                       
                                                                                 
HF5065.C2 D57                                                                    
  Directory of California manufacturers (Evanston, Ill.).  Directory of          
    California manufacturers.  Evanston, IL : Manufacturers' News, c2000-        
 
HF5686.C8 S352 2016                                                                                 
  Vanderbeck, Edward J., author.  Principles of cost accounting.  17th 
edition.  
    Australia : Brooks/Cole, 2015.                                               
                                                                                 
HG181 .B836 2014                                                                 
  Brooks, John, author.  Business adventures : twelve classic tales from the     
    world of Wall Street.  New York : Open Road Integrated Media, 2014.          
                                                                                 
HG1561 .C35 2014                                                                 
  Calomiris, Charles W.  Fragile by design : the political origins of banking    
    crises and scarce credit.  Princeton, New Jersey : Princeton University      
    Press, [2014]                                                                
                                                                                 
HG4751 .R36 2014                                                                 
  Ramsinghani, Mahendra, author.  The business of venture capital : insights     
    from leading practitioners on the art of raising a fund, deal 
structuring,   
    value creation, and exit strategies.  Second edition.  Hoboken, New          
    Jersey : Wiley, [2014]                                                       
                                                                                 
HM742 .D55 2013                                                                  
  Dijck, Jose van.  The culture of connectivity : a critical history of 
social   
    media.  New York : Oxford University Press, 2013.                            
                                                                                 



HM742 .F83 2014                                                                  
  Fuchs, Christian, author.  Social media : a critical introduction.  Los        
    Angeles : SAGE, 2014.                                                        
                                                                                 
HM851 .T86 2012                                                                  
  Turkle, Sherry, author.  Alone together : why we expect more from 
technology   
    and less from each other.  [First paperback edition].  New York : Basic      
    Books, 2012.                                                                 
                                                                                 
HQ73 .R54 2013                                                                   
  Riggle, Ellen D. B., author.  A positive view of LGBTQ : embracing identity    
    and cultivating well-being.  First paperback edition.  Lanham, Maryland :    
    Rowman & Littlefield, 2013.                                                  
                                                                                 
HQ755.85 .K44 2014                                                               
  Khetarpal, Roma, author.  The "perfect" parent : 5 tools for using your        
    inner perfection to connect with your kids.  First edition.  Austin,         
    Texas : Greenleaf Book Group Press, [2014]                                   
                                                                                 
HQ755.9 .P43 2014                                                                
  Pedersen, James.  The rise of the millennial parents : parenting yesterday     
    and today.  Lanham, Maryland : Rowman & Littlefield Education, a division    
    of Rowman & Littlefield Publishers, Inc., 2014.                              
                                                                                 
HQ777 .H235 2014                                                                 
  Hains, Rebecca C., author.  The princess problem : guiding our girls 
through   
    the princess-obsessed years.  Naperville, Illinois : Sourcebooks, [2014]     
                                                                                 
HQ777.5 .B343 2014                                                               
  Baker, Amy J. L.  Co-parenting with a toxic ex : what to do when your ex-      
    spouse tries to turn the kids against you.  Oakland, CA : New Harbinger      
    Publications, [2014]                                                         
                                                                                 
HQ799.2.I5 B68 2014                                                              
  boyd, danah.  It's complicated : the social lives of networked teens.  New     
    Haven : Yale University Press, [2014]                                        
                                                                                 
HQ1034.U5 P54 2014                                                               
  Pierceson, Jason, author.  Same-sex marriage in the United States : the 
road   
    to the Supreme Court.  First paperback edition, updated edition.  Lanham,    
    Maryland : Rowman & Littlefield Publishers, Inc., 2014.                      
                                                                                 
HQ1155 .R46 2014                                                                 
  Rhode, Deborah L.  What women want : an agenda for the women's movement.       
    New York : Oxford University Press, [2014]                                   
                                                                                 
HQ1240 .E927 2014                                                                
  Everett, Jana Matson.  Women navigating globalization : feminist approaches    
    to development.  Lanham : Rowman & Littlefield, [2014]                       
                                                                                 
HV881 .P45 1997                                                                  
  Pelzer, David J.  The lost boy : a foster child's search for the love of a     
    family.  Deerfield Beach, Fla. : Health Communications, 1997.                
                                                                                 



HV1444 .D38 2014                                                                 
  Davies, Jill.  Domestic violence advocacy : complex lives/difficult 
choices.   
    Second edition.  Thousand Oaks, California : SAGE, [2014]                    
                                                                                 
HV7911.N45 P47 2014                                                              
  Perry, Douglas.  Eliot Ness : the rise and fall ofa n American hero.  New      
    York : Viking, 2014.                                                         
                                                                                 
HV8599.U6 G67 2014                                                               
  Gordon, Rebecca.  Mainstreaming torture : ethical approaches in the post-9/    
    11 United States.  New York, NY : Oxford University Press, [2014]            
                                                                                 
KF4550 .T789 2014                                                                
  Tribe, Laurence H., author.  Uncertain justice : the Roberts court and the     
    constitution.  First Edition.  New York : Henry Holt and Company, 2014.      
                                                                                 
KF4749 .R57 2014                                                                 
  Risen, Clay, author.  The bill of the century : the epic battle for the        
    Civil Rights Act.  First U.S. Edition.  New York : Bloomsbury Press,         
    [2014]                                                                       
                                                                                 
KF4754.5 .F73 2014                                                               
  Frank, Walter M., author.  Law and the gay rights story : the long search      
    for equal justice in a divided democracy.  New Brunswick, New Jersey :       
    Rutgers University Press, [2014]                                             
                                                                                 
KF8745.S67 B57 2014                                                              
  Biskupic, Joan, author.  Breaking in : the rise of Sonia Sotomayor and the     
    politics of justice.  First edition.  New York : Sarah Crichton Books,       
    Farrar, Straus and Giroux, 2014.                                             
                                                                                 
LB1025.3 .A934 2014                                                              
  Ayers, Rick.  Teaching the taboo : courage and imagination in the 
classroom.   
    New York : Teachers College press, 2014.                                     
                                                                                 
LB1032 .C56 2014                                                                 
  Cohen, Elizabeth G.  Designing groupwork : strategies for the heterogeneous    
    classroom.  Third edition.  New York : Teachers College Press, [2014]        
                                                                                 
LB1048 .D66 2014                                                                 
  Donaldson-Pressman, Stephanie.  The learning habit : a groundbreaking          
    approach to homework and parenting that helps our children succeed in        
    school and life.  First edition.  New York, New York : Perigee Trade, 
2014.  
                                                                                 
LB1050.44 .H39 2014                                                              
  Hayes, Latisha.  Developing word recognition.  New York : The Guilford 
Press,  
    [2014]                                                                       
                                                                                 
LB1050.46 .S36 2014                                                              
  Schneider, Steven.  How parents can help kids improve test scores : taking     
    the stakes out of literacy testing.  Second edition.  Lanham : Rowman &      
    Littlefield Education, [2014]                                                
                                                                                 



LB1060 .W5527 2013                                                               
  Wilson, Donna.  Flourishing in the first five years : connecting               
    implications from mind, brain, and education research to the development     
    of young children.  Lanham, Maryland : Rowman & Littlefield Education,       
    [2013]                                                                       
                                                                                 
LB1060 .W553 2013                                                                
  Wilson, Donna.  Five big ideas for effective teaching : connecting mind,       
    brain, and education research to classroom practice.  New York : Teachers    
    College Press, 2013.                                                         
                                                                                 
LB1117 .A76 2011                                                                 
  Arnold, Christopher, Dr.  Psychology for teaching assistants.  2nd ed.         
    Stoke-on-Trent : Trentham, 2011.                                             
                                                                                 
LB1132 .P76 2014                                                                 
  Promoting school readiness and early learning : implications of                
    developmental research for practice.  New York : The Guilford Press,         
    [2014]                                                                       
                                                                                 
LB1139.23 .F46 2014                                                              
  Fennimore, Beatrice Schneller, author.  Standing up for something every        
    day : ethics and justice in early childhood classrooms.  New York :          
    Teachers College Press, 2014.                                                
                                                                                 
LB1139.35.A37 E8 2004                                                            
  Everything for early learning.  Columbus, Ohio : School Specialty 
Children's   
    Pub., 2004.                                                                  
                                                                                 
LB1139.5.L35 B47 2013                                                            
  Best practices in early literacy instruction.  New York : The Guilford 
Press,  
    [2013]                                                                       
                                                                                 
LB1139.5.R43 V66 2014                                                            
  Voorhees, Susan, author.  Parents make the difference : nourishing literacy    
    development through shared book reading.  Lanham, Maryland : Rowman &        
    Littlefield, [2014]                                                          
                                                                                 
LB1140.23 .H97 2014                                                              
  Hyson, Marilou.  The early years matter : education, care, and the well-       
    being of children, birth to 8.  New York : Teachers College, [2014]          
                                                                                 
LB1140.5.L3 M36 2014                                                             
  McGee, Lea M.  Designing early literacy programs : differentiated              
    instruction in preschool and kindergarten.  Second edition.  New York,       
    NY : The Guilford Press, [2014]                                              
                                                                                 
LB1576 .M37756 2013                                                              
  Manville, Michelle.  Common core state standards for grades K-1 : language     
    arts instructional strategies and activities.  Lanham, Maryland : Rowman 
&   
    Littlefield Education, [2013]                                                
                                                                                 
LB2341 .C543 2012                                                                
  Chu, Donald.  The department chair primer : what chairs need to know and do    



    to make a difference.  Second edition.  San Francisco, CA : Jossey-Bass,     
    2012.                                                                        
                                                                                 
LB2341 .R587 2010                                                                
  Roper, Susan Stavert.  Peak performance for deans and chairs : reframing       
    higher education's middle.  Lanham : Rowman & Littlefield Education ;        
    [Washington, DC] : American Council on Education, 2010.                      
                                                                                 
LB2844.1.N4 F55 2014                                                             
  The first year of teaching : classroom research to increase student 
learning.  
    New York : Teachers College Press, [2014]                                    
                                                                                 
LB3325.C5 T49 2014                                                               
  Thinking critically about environments for young children : bridging theory    
    and practice.  New York : Teachers College, Columbia University, [2014]      
                                                                                 
LC1201 .M85 2014                                                                 
  Mulvey, Janet D., author.  Education is special for everyone : how schools     
    can best serve all students.  Lanham, Maryland : Rowman & Littlefield,       
    [2014]                                                                       
 
LC3957 .S56 2012                                                                                 
  Singh, Seema.  Dictionary of special education.  New Delhi : Kanishka          
    Publishers, Distributors, 2007.                                              
                                                                                
LC4705 .M48 2014                                                                 
  Mesmer, Heidi Anne E.  Reading intervention in the primary grades : a 
common-  
    sense guide to RTI.  New York : The Guilford Press, 2014.                    
                                                                                 
LC5081 .T43 2012                                                                 
  The teacher's guide for supporting students from military families.  New       
    York : Teachers College Press ; Harker Heights, Texas: Military Child        
    Education Coalition, 2012.                                                   
                                                                                 
LC5131 .S375 2013                                                                
  Schooling Hip-Hop : expanding Hip-Hop based education across the 
curriculum.   
    New York : Teachers College, Columbia University, 2013.                      
                                                                                 
ML410.M9 J76 2013                                                                
  Johnson, Paul.  Mozart.  New York : Viking, 2013.                              
                                                                                 
ML3507 .R44 1999                                                                 
  Reading jazz : a gathering of autobiography, reportage, and criticism from     
    1919 to now.  1st Vintage Books ed.  New York : Vintage Books, 1999.         
                                                                                 
N6490 .L78                                                                       
  Lucie-Smith, Edward.  Late modern: the visual arts since 1945.  New York,      
    Praeger [1969]                                                               
                                                                                 
N7425 .D35 2013                                                                  
  Day, Jesse.  Line color form : the language of art and design.  New York :     
    Allworth Press, [2013]                                                       
                                                                                 
NK600 .H57 2013                                                                  



  History of design : decorative arts and material culture, 1400-2000.  New      
    York : Bard Graduate Center : Decorative Arts, Design History, Material      
    Culture ; New Haven : Yale University Press, [2013]                          
                                                                                 
NK1165 .P4 2014                                                                  
  Hinchman, Mark, author.  The Fairchild books dictionary of interior design.    
    3rd edition.  New York : Fairchild Books, [2014]                             
                                                                                 
NK2043 .D47 2013                                                                 
  Dalby, Alison, author.  Design ideas for your home : inspired by the           
    National Trust.  London, United Kingdom : National Trust Books, 2013.        
                                                                                 
NK2115.5.C6 A84 2011                                                             
  Ashcraft, Eve.  The right color.  New York : Artisan, 2011.                    
                                                                                 
P90 .M253 2009                                                                   
  McKay, Matthew, author.  Messages : the communication skills book.  Third      
    Edition.  Oakland, CA : New Harbinger Publications, Inc., [2009]             
                                                                                 
P94.6 .J46 2013                                                                  
  Jenkins, Henry.  Spreadable media : creating value and meaning in a            
    networked culture.  New York ; London : New York University Press, 2013.     
                                                                                 
P95.3 .Z36 2014                                                                  
  Zangl, Renate.  Raising a talker : easy activities for birth to age 3!         
    Lewisville, NC : Gryphon House, Inc., [2014]                                 
                                                                                 
P301 .B67 2014                                                                   
  Brummett, Barry.  Rhetoric in popular culture.  Fourth Edition.  Los           
    Angeles : SAGE, [2015]                                                       
                                                                                 
PN1021 .H57 2014                                                                 
  Hirsch, Edward.  A poet's glossary.  Boston : Houghton Mifflin Harcourt,       
    2014.                                                                        
                                                                                 
PN2080 .A1226 2006                                                               
  221 one-minute monologues for women.  1st ed.  Hanover, NH : Smith and 
Kraus,  
    2006.                                                                        
                                                                                 
PN2080 .B44 2013                                                                 
  2013 : the best men's stage monologues.  Hanover, NH : Smith and Kraus         
    Publishers, 2013.                                                            
                                                                                 
PN2080 .B44 2014                                                                 
  2014 : the best men's stage monologues.  Hanover, NH : Smith and Kraus         
    Publishers, 2014.                                                            
                                                                                 
PN2080 .B46 2013                                                                 
  2013 : the best women's stage monologues.  Hanover, NH : Smith and Kraus       
    Publishers, [2013].                                                          
                                                                                 
PN2080 .B46 2014                                                                 
  2014 : the best women's stage monologues.  Hanover, NH : Smith and Kraus       
    Publishers, 2014.                                                            
                                                                                 
PN2270.A35 C36 2013                                                              



  The Cambridge companion to African American theatre.  Cambridge : Cambridge    
    University Press, 2013.                                                      
                                                                                 
PN4181 .E39 2008                                                                 
  Edwards, Richard Earl.  Competitive debate : the official guide.  New York 
:   
    Alpha Books, 2008.                                                           
                                                                                 
PN4181 .R4                                                                       
  Representative American speeches.  New York, H.W. Wilson Co.                   
                                                                                 
PN6110.7 .B48 2014                                                               
  Best ten-minute plays 2014.  Hanover, NH : Smith and Kraus, [2014]             
                                                                                 
PN6122 .R46 2014                                                                 
  Representative speeches, 2013-2014.  [First edition].  Ipswich,                
    Massachusetts : H.W. Wilson, a division of EBSCO Information Services ;      
    Amenia, NY : Grey House Publishing, [2014]                                   
                                                                                 
PN6725 .D196 2013                                                                
  Danziger-Russell, Jacqueline.  Girls and their comics : finding a female       
    voice in comic book narrative.  Lanham, Maryland. : Scarecrow Press, 
2013.   
                                                                                 
PQ4872.E8 Z724 2013                                                              
  Lang, Berel.  Primo Levi : the matter of a life.  New Haven : Yale             
    University Press, [2013]                                                     
                                                                                 
PS153.N5 G28 2014                                                                
  Gates, Henry Louis, Jr., author.  The signifying monkey : a theory of          
    African American literary criticism.  Twenty-fifth-anniversary edition.      
    Oxford ; New York : Oxford University Press, 2014.                           
                                                                                 
PS508.N3 N67 2014                                                                
  The Norton Anthology of African American literature.  Third edition.  New      
    York : W.W. Norton & Company, [2014]                                         
                                                                                 
PS3537.A426 Z565 2014                                                            
  Beller, Thomas, author.  J.D. Salinger : the escape artist.  Boston : New      
    Harvest, Houghtin Mifflin Harcourt, 2014.                                    
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